Fidel Castro A Biography
This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this
fidel castro a biography by online. You might not require more time to spend to
go to the ebook commencement as without difficulty as search for them. In some
cases, you likewise pull off not discover the statement fidel castro a
biography that you are looking for. It will completely squander the time.
However below, following you visit this web page, it will be so very simple to
get as skillfully as download lead fidel castro a biography
It will not undertake many time as we accustom before. You can do it even if
put on an act something else at home and even in your workplace. thus easy! So,
are you question? Just exercise just what we offer under as well as review
fidel castro a biography what you similar to to read!

Cuba Libre! Tony Perrottet 2019-01-22 The surprising story of Che Guevara,
Fidel Castro, and the scrappy band of rebel men and women who followed them.
Most people are familiar with the basics of the Cuban Revolution of 1956–1959:
it was led by two of the twentieth century’s most charismatic figures, Fidel
Castro and Che Guevara; it successfully overthrew the island nation’s US–backed
dictator; and it quickly went awry under Fidel’s rule. But less is remembered
about the amateur nature of the movement or the lives of its players. In this
wildly entertaining and meticulously researched account, historian and
journalist Tony Perrottet unravels the human drama behind history’s most
improbable revolution: a scruffy handful of self-taught revolutionaries—many of
them kids just out of college, literature majors, and art students, and
including a number of extraordinary women—who defeated 40,000 professional
soldiers to overthrow the dictatorship of Fulgencio Batista. Cuba Libre!’s deep
dive into the revolution reveals fascinating details: How did Fidel’s highly
organized lover Celia Sánchez whip the male guerrillas into shape? Who were the
two dozen American volunteers who joined the Cuban rebels? How do you make land
mines from condensed milk cans—or, for that matter, cook chorizo à la guerrilla
(sausage guerrilla-style)? Cuba Libre! is an absorbing look back at a
liberation movement that captured the world's imagination with its spectacular
drama, foolhardy bravery, tragedy, and, sometimes, high comedy—and that set the
stage for Cold War tensions that pushed the world to the brink of nuclear war.
Ernesto Guevara & Fidel Castro The History Hour 2019-09-19 This book is about
revolutionary friends. There are many tales of Ernesto "Che" Guevara's military
might and strong character, there are those who see him as a hero and the
greatest socialist mind of his time, but there are those who see Guevara as a
ruthless military leader who executed people without trials and who violated
several human rights. Fidel Castro ruled the country of Cuba for almost 60
years, and he changed the political structure of the country to a one-party
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socialist state. He ruled firstly as a Prime Minister before converting it to
the title of President and Commander-in-Chief of Cuba. Castro's political
journey started on a rebellious note as he participated in the revolt against
right-wing administrations in Colombia and the Dominican Republic. He later
rose to become the leader of the communist revolution. Inside you'll read about
Ernesto Guevara. The makings of a revolutionary icon Ernesto Guevara. The
Argentinian who liberated Cuba Ernesto Guevara. Exporting the revolution to the
rest of the world Ernesto "Che" Guevara's praxis philosophy Fidel Castro. A
long road to political recognition The Mystery that is Cuba and the Enigma that
is Castro Fidel Castro. From a rogue nation to a peacekeeper Fidel Castro. 1953
insurrection and the vital lessons And much more! Very few men have been
subject to as much mysticism and admiration as Ernesto Guevara. His image has
been used as the symbol for revolution, freedom, and rebellion in every corner
of the world. His legend, inspired by a picture of his face taken in 1960 that
made him a symbol, has been written thousands of times by people who paint it
as a hero or a villain. In this book, we would highlight Fidel Castro's
strengths, weaknesses, mistakes and other attributes of interest. I hope you
find this book interesting and inspiring enough to awaken the giant in you to
achieve greatness.
The Autobiography of Fidel Castro Norberto Fuentes 2010-12-06 "A compelling
fictional personage-by turns arrogant, funny, pompous, lewd, self-absorbed and
self-deluding."—Michiko Kakutani, New York Times An audacious “biography” of
the ex-president of Cuba told in Castro’s own outrageous, bombastic voice.
Prize-winning author and journalist Norberto Fuentes was once a revolutionary:
a writer with privileged access to Fidel Castro’s inner circle during some the
most challenging years of the revolution. But in the late 1990s, as the regime
began sending its oldest comrades to the firing squad, he became A Man Who Knew
Too Much. Escaping a death sentence and now living in exile, Fuentes has
written a brilliant, satirical, and utterly captivating “autobiography” of the
Cuban leader—in Fidel’s own arrogant and seductive language—discussing
everything from Castro’s early sexual experiences in Birán to his true feelings
about Che Guevara and his philosophy on murder, legacy, and state secrets.
Critics have long admired Fuentes’s writing; one U.S. article called him
“Norman Mailer’s Cuban pen pal.” Akin to Gertrude Stein’s The Autobiography of
Alice B. Toklas, or Edmund Morris’s Dutch, this wickedly entertaining, true-tolife masterpiece is as imaginative and outsized as Castro himself.
My Life Fidel Castro 2008 He is the only world leader to have outlasted nine US
presidents, has survived over 600 assassination attempts and remains one of the
twentieth century s most controversial figures. Here Castro tells his story in
full for the first time, speaking openly about everything from his parents and
earliest influences to his imprisonment, guerrilla war and the Cuban revolution
and on to the Bay of Pigs, the missile crisis and his relationship with Che
Guevara. He also remembers the people he knew, from John F. Kennedy to Ernest
Hemingway. Whatever your views on Castro are, this is an essential record of an
incredible life and even more extraordinary times."
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Fidel Castro Glenn Garvin 2016-10-11
Fidel Castro Clive Foss 2016-12-09 Biography of Fidel Castro
Che Fidel Castro 2009 "For me, it has always been hard to accept the idea that
Che is dead. I dream of him often, that I have spoken to him, that he is
alive." ? Fidel Castro The classic biography of one revolutionary by another.
Fidel Castro writes with great candor and emotion about a historic
revolutionary partnership that changed the face of Cuba and Latin America.
Fidel creates a vivid portrait of Che Guevara ? revealing much about his own
inimitable determination and character. This new edition of a unique political
memoir includes Fidel's speech on the return of Che's remains to Cuba 30 years
after his assassination in Bolivia in 1967, and provides a frank assessment of
the Bolivian mission.
Castro Herbert Lionel Matthews 1970
The Prison Letters of Fidel Castro Fidel Castro 2009-04-29 Early in Ann Louise
Bardach's Cuban voyage she came across Cartas de Presidio or The Prison Letters
of Fidel Castro. Edited by Luis Conte Aguero, who was the recipient of most of
these letters, they are cited in every important work from Hugh Thomas' opus
Cuba to Tad Szulc's Fidel biography, and everything in between and since. These
twenty-one letters (nine to Conte Aguero, six to his late sister and close
collaborator, Lidia, one to his wife Mirta, one to his comrade in combat, Melba
Hernandez letters, one to the great scholar Jorge Manach) are regarded as the
single most valuable and revelatory document regarding Fidel Castro and the
Cuban Revolution. Never before published in English, these letters were written
when Castro was imprisoned for his failed attack on the Moncada from 1953 to
1955 and reveal a man of spectacular ambition and steely determination. A man,
who despite being incarcerated to serve a lengthy prison term, never wavers in
his confidence that he will one day rule Cuba.
My Life 2007
Che Guevara Richard Legé Harris 2011 Chronicles the life and accomplishments of
the internationally famous Argentinian guerrilla fighter.
Castro Reinhard Kleist 2015-09-28 As America moves closer to normalizing
relations with Cuba, this gripping, vivid graphic novel reveals life and times
of Fidel Castro, one of the twentieth century's most intriguing, charismatic,
and divisive figures. The book is narrated by a German journalist named Karl
Mertens, who is plunged into the searing heat of pre-revolutionary Cuba in the
mid-1950s. He first meets with Castro while the latter is hiding in the
mountains, then follows him through the dramatic revolution and his ascent to
the presidency that, despite the Bay of Pigs confrontation and years of
international trade blockades, lasts for nearly fifty years. We also witness
his involvement in bloody skirmishes, failed missions, and brutal crackdowns,
as well as his interactions with and on behalf of the Cuban people, which
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reveal as much about his fallible human qualities as they do his legend. Castro
is the work of acclaimed German graphic novelist Reinhardt Kleist; it was first
published in English by Selfmade Hero for the British market, and is now being
made available in the United States for the first time. Bristling with energy
and alive with the spirit of Cuba, Castro has much to offer about the complex
politics of one of the most enduring and controversial figures in modern
history. Reinhardt Kleist is the author of fourteen books, including two others
available in English: The Boxer and Johnny Cash: I See a Darkness. His many
awards include the BZ Cultural Award for outstanding cultural achievement from
the City of Berlin.
History Will Absolve Me Brian Latell 2016-11-25 The CIA analyst who tracked
Castro for decades explores the mind and motivations of the man who governed
Cuba for nearly half a century. On trial in Santiago for leading a bloody
assault on the city’s Moncada garrison, young revolutionary leader Fidel Castro
uttered a phrase in court that would come to serve as a rallying cry for his
26th of July Movement and his regime thereafter: “History will absolve me.”
Despite the fact that his methods resulted in great loss of life on both sides,
Castro never wavered in his belief that in the final reckoning his life’s work
would be vindicated—his violence necessary in bringing a new government to Cuba
and a new political model to the developing world. For decades, CIA analyst
Brian Latell tracked Castro relentlessly—getting to know his habits, his fears,
and the passions that drove him. In this book, the author of After Fidel and
Castro’s Secret steps from the shadows to paint a complex and nuanced portrait
of the man he came to know better than any other intelligence target—revealing
the mind and motivations of one of the most mercurial, passionate, and
dominating leaders of the twentieth century. “One of America’s foremost Cuba
analysts.” —George J. Tenet, former CIA director
Fidel Castro Tyler Bowen 2016-11-28 Fidel Castro was a Cuban politician and
revolutionary who governed the Republic of Cuba for 47 years as Prime Minister
from 1959 to 1976 and then as President from 1976 to 2006. Politically a
Marxist-Leninist and Cuban nationalist, he also served as the First Secretary
of the Communist Party of Cuba from 1961 until 2011. Under his administration,
Cuba became a one-party socialist state; industry and business were
nationalized, and state socialist reforms were implemented throughout
society.Born in Bir�n, Oriente as the son of a nouveau riche sugarcane farm
owner originally from Galicia, Spain, Castro adopted leftist anti-imperialist
politics while studying law at the University of Havana. After participating in
rebellions against right-wing governments in the Dominican Republic and
Colombia, he planned the overthrow of Cuban President Fulgencio Batista,
launching a failed attack on the Moncada Barracks in 1953. After a year's
imprisonment, he traveled to Mexico where he formed a revolutionary group, the
26th of July Movement, with his brother Ra�l Castro and Che Guevara. Returning
to Cuba, Castro took a key role in the Cuban Revolution by leading the Movement
in a guerrilla war against Batista's forces from the Sierra Maestra. After
Batista's overthrow in 1959, Castro assumed military and political power as
Cuba's Prime Minister. The United States opposed Castro's government, and
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unsuccessfully attempted to remove him by assassination, economic blockade, and
counter-revolution, including the Bay of Pigs Invasion of 1961. Countering
these threats, Castro formed an alliance with the Soviet Union. In response to
U.S. nuclear missiles in Turkey, and perceived U.S. threats against Cuba,
Castro allowed the Soviets to place nuclear weapons on Cuba, sparking the Cuban
Missile Crisis-a defining incident of the Cold War-in 1962.Adopting a MarxistLeninist ideology, Castro converted Cuba into a pro-Soviet, one-party,
socialist state under Communist Party rule, the first and only in the Western
Hemisphere. Policies introducing central economic planning and expanding
healthcare and education were accompanied by state control of the press and the
suppression of internal dissent. Abroad, Castro supported anti-imperialist
revolutionary groups, backing the establishment of Marxist governments in
Chile, Nicaragua, and Grenada, and sending troops to aid allies in the Yom
Kippur War, Ogaden War, and Angolan Civil War. These actions, coupled with
Castro's leadership of the Non-Aligned Movement from 1979 to 1983 and Cuba's
medical internationalism, increased Cuba's profile on the world stage.
Following the Soviet Union's dissolution in 1991, Castro led Cuba into its
"Special Period" and embraced environmentalist and anti-globalization ideas. In
the 2000s he forged alliances in the Latin American "pink tide"-namely with
Hugo Ch�vez's Venezuela-and signed Cuba to the Bolivarian Alliance for the
Americas. In 2006 he transferred his responsibilities to Vice-President Ra�l
Castro, who formally assumed the presidency in 2008.Castro is a controversial
and divisive world figure. He is decorated with various international awards,
and his supporters laud him as a champion of socialism and anti-imperialism
whose revolutionary regime secured Cuba's independence from American
imperialism. Conversely, critics view him as a dictator whose administration
oversaw human-rights abuses, the exodus of a large number of Cubans, and the
impoverishment of the country's economy. Through his actions and his writings
he has significantly influenced the politics of various individuals and groups
across the world.
Celebrity Biographies - The Amazing Life Of Fidel Castro - Famous People Matt
Green Fidel Castro was born on 13th August 1926 near Biran in the south eastern
Oriente Province of Cuba. His father Angel Castro Y Argiz was a wealthy
sugarcane planter and migrates to Cuba from Galicia, Northwest Spain. At 17
years age, Fidel was formally accepted by his father and his name was changed
from Ruz to Castro. At 6 years age, Castro went to live with his teacher in
Santiago de Cuba. He then went to the privately funded, Jesuit-run Dolores
School in Santiago. Although he disliked the strict discipline in the school,
Fidel soon proved that he was very smart and intelligent. For more interesting
facts you must read his biography. Grab Your biography book now!
Fidel Castro John Gerassi 1967
Fidel Castro Handbook George Galloway 2006 In the year that Fidel Castro turns
eighty, this is a fresh look at his life from childhood, through his dramatic
conquest of power, and his extraordinary, charismatic leadership of Cuba over
forty-seven years?including sharply focused ?takes? on the guerrilla struggle
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in the Sierra Maestra, life with the Soviet Union, involvement in Third World
politics, and survival in the face of the hostility of the United States just
ninety miles away. The author has researched archives from Havana, London,
Washington, and Madrid and conducted original interviews with Fidel Castro's
contemporaries, in Cuba and throughout the world, that provide fascinating
insights into his personality and achievements.Â
The Double Life of Fidel Castro Juan Reinaldo Sanchez 2015-05-12 A revelatory
memoir of the 17 years Juan Sanchez spent as one of Fidel Castro's personal
soldiers, in his innermost circle
Fidel Castro Hourly History 2017-09-27 Fidel Castro When Fidel Castro died on
November 25, 2016, it seemed as if much of the world didn't quite know what to
make of the revolutionary leader. The images of loyal Cubans in Havana openly
crying in the streets stood in stark contrast to the Cuban exiles and their
descendants just 90 miles away in Miami, Florida. While Cuban citizens were
mourning, Cuban Americans were celebrating; they were laughing, dancing, and
drinking to celebrate Castro's demise. It seems that Fidel Castro was just as
polarizing in death as he was in life. Inside you will read about... - The
Beginnings of a Revolutionary - Castro Meets Che Guevara - The Bay of Pigs The Cuban Missile Crisis - Castro's Soviet Ally - The Assassination Conspiracy
- Doctors For Oil And much more! Learn more about the life of one of the
twentieth century's most controversial figures.
Fidel Castro Reader Fidel Castro 2007 By his mastery of the spoken word, Fidel
Castro reveals the unfolding process of the Cuban revolution, its extraordinary
challenges, crises, chaos and achievements. Part of a two-volume anthology,
this first volume is based on Castro's speeches.
Celebrity Biographies - The Amazing Life Of Nelson Mandela and Fidel Castro Biography Series Matt Green Nelson Mandela was born on July 18, 1918 in a small
South African village. His father, a tribal chief, gave his son the name
Rolihlahla. At the age of 7, he began his British education, and his teacher
gave him the name Nelson. When his father died, Nelson was sent to live with
the leader of the Thembu people. Fidel Castro, a charismatic leader and a
revolutionary politician remained the Prime Minister of Cuba from 1959 to 1976
and the President of Cuba from 1976 to 2008. He also served as the Commander in
Chief of the Cuban Armed Forces from 1959 to 2008. He was the First Secretary
of the Communist Party of Cuba from 1961 to 2011. He was twice the Secretary
General of the Non-Aligned Movement. An illegitimate son of sugarcane planter,
Fidel was born in Cuba on 13th of August 1926. He led the law student
federation and participated in two political uprisings in Columbia and
Dominican Republic. He earned his law degree from the University of Havana in
1950. For more interesting facts You must read the biographies.
Fidel Castro Fidel Castro 1986 Takes up U.S.-Cuba relations, Cuba's role in the
fight against apartheid rule in South Africa, the overthrow of the Grenada
revolution, and the social consequences of the foreign debt in Latin America
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and the Caribbean.
Guerrilla Prince: The Untold Story Of Fi Georgie Geyer 2011-02-01 Based on
hundreds of interviews conducted over many years in 28 countries, including
extensive personal interviews with Castro himself, Georgie Anne Geyer reveals
the untold story of Fidel Castro in this definitive biography.
Fidel Castro Petra Press 2000 A biography of the president of Cuba, Fidel
Castro, discussing his childhood, family, revolutionary activities, and role as
leader of his country since 1959.
Fidel Castro Volker Skierka 2014-09-04 Fidel Castro is one of the most
interesting and controversial personalities of our time – he has become a myth
and an icon. He was the first Cuban Caudillo – the man who freed his country
from dependence on the USA and who lead his people to rediscover their national
identity and pride. Castro has outlived generations of American presidents and
Soviet leaders. He has survived countless assassination attempts by the CIA,
the Mafia, and Cubans living in exile. He has become one of the greatest
politicians of the 20th Century. His biography, and the history of his country
exemplify the tensions between East and West, North and South, rich and poor.
As Castro's life draws to a close, the question as to what will become of Cuba
is more important that ever. Will Castro open Cuba to economic reform and
democratization, or stick to his old slogan socialism or death? In this
remarkable, up-to-date reconstruction of Castro's life, Volker Skierka
addresses these questions and provides an account of the economic, social, and
political history of Cuba since Castro's childhood. He draws on a number of
little-known sources, including material from the East German communist
archives on Cuba, which were until recently inaccessible. This is an exciting,
painstakingly researched, and authortiative account of the life of one of the
most extraordinary political figures of our time.
Fidel Castro Robert E. Quirk 1993 Traces the life of the Cuban Prime Minister,
describes his childhood and education, recounts his overthrow of the Batista
government, and looks at the challenges he has faced, including the Bay of Pigs
invasion and the Cuban Missile Crisis
Fidel: Tad Szulc 2000-02-08 Never before has any biographer had such close
access to Fidel Castro as did Tad Szule. The outcome of a long, direct
relationship, this riveting portrait reveals astonishing and exclusive
information about Cuba, the revolution, and the notorious, larger-than-life
leader who has ruled his country with an iron fist for more than forty years.
Only Tad Szule could bring Fidel to such vivid life--the loves and losses of
the man, the devious tactics of the conspirator, the triumphs and defeats of
the revolutionary leader who challenged an American president and brought the
world to the brink of nuclear disaster. From Jesuit schools to jungle hideouts
and the Palace of the Revolution, here is Fidel...The Untold Story. Never
before has any biographer had such close access to Fidel Castro as did Tad
Szulc. The outcome of a long, direct relationship, this riveting portrait
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reveals astonishing and exclusive information about Cuba, the revolution, and
the notorious, larger-than-life leader who has ruled his country with an iron
fist for more than forty years. Only Tad Szulc could bring Fidel to such vivid
life--the loves and losses of the man, the devious tactics of the conspirator,
the triumphs and defeats of the revolutionary leader who challenged an American
president and brought the world to the brink of nuclear disaster. From Jesuit
schools to jungle hideouts and the Palace of the Revolution, here is
FIDEL...THE UNTOLD STORY.
Fidel Nestor Kohan 2010-06-01 In the United States, ninety miles from Cuban
shores, tempers flare on the subject of Fidel Castro: some say he is a
liberator, some say a dictator. In Fidel, Nestor Kohan and Nahuel Scherma
present one of the towering figures of the twentieth-century as he is seen by
Latin Americans: as the leader who, for over fifty years, has stood up to the
greatest military power in the world, and remained standing. Here, in Kohan's
incisive prose and Scherma's passionate illustrations, is the man who, inspired
by decades of Latin American Marxist thinking, fought from the mountains of the
Sierra Maestra to free his country—the man who walked the razor's edge between
military threats by the United States and political coercion by the Soviet
Union—the man who became a leader in the revolution against colonial
governments from Angola to Vietnam to Latin America—the man who fought, above
all, to transform the conscience of his people, spreading literacy, culture,
and free medical care to everyone on the island. Here is Fidel—the man who
became the symbol of the revolution in the New World.
The Man Who Invented Fidel Anthony DePalma 2007-05-01 In 1957, Herbert
L.Matthews of the New York Times, then considered one of the premiere foreign
correspondents of his time, tracked down Fidel Castro in Cuba's Sierra Maestra
mountains and returned with what was considered the scoop of the century. His
heroic portrayal of Castro, who was then believed dead, had a powerful effect
on American perceptions of Cuba, both in and out of the government, and
profoundly influenced the fall of the Batista regime. When Castro emerged as a
Soviet-backed dictator, Matthews became a scapegoat; his paper turned on him,
his career foundered, and he was accused of betraying his country. In this
fascinating book, New York Times reporter DePalma investigates the Matthews
case to reveal how it contains the story not just of one newspaperman but of an
age, not just how Castro came to power but how America determines who its
enemies are. He re-creates the atmosphere of revolutionary Cuba and Cold War
America, and clarifies the facts of Castro's ascension and political evolution
from the many myths that have sprung up around them. Through a dramatic,
ironic, in ways tragic story, The Man Who Invented Fidel offers provocative
insights into Cuban politics, the Cuban-American relationship, and the many
difficult balancing acts of responsible journalism.
Fidel Peter G. Bourne 1986 An account of the life, career, personal and public
character, talents, and shortcomings of the Cuban leader, written by a
psychiatrist and former U.S. government official
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Give Me Liberty David E. Hoffman 2022-06-21 From the Pulitzer Prize–winning
Washington Post reporter David E. Hoffman comes the riveting biography of
Oswaldo Payá, a dissident who dared to defy Fidel Castro, inspiring thousands
of Cubans to fight for democracy. Oswaldo Payá was seven years old when Fidel
Castro seized power in Cuba, promising to create a “free, democratic, and just
Cuba.” But Castro instead created an authoritarian regime with little tolerance
of free speech or thought. His secret police were trained to crush dissent by
East Germany’s ruthless Stasi. Throughout Cuba’s 20th century history, the
dream of democracy was often just within reach, only to be dashed by
dictatorship and revived again by a new generation. Payá inherited this dream
and it became his life’s work. As a teenager in Communist Cuba, he led a
protest against the Soviet-led shattering of the Prague Spring. Before long, he
was sent to Castro’s forced labor camps. Payá later became a leading voice of
opposition and formed a pro-democracy movement. A devoted Catholic, he
championed a simple, bedrock belief that rights are bestowed by God, and not
the state. Every day, he witnessed these rights trampled in Cuba. He could not
stay silent. Payá’s most daring challenge to the Cuban government was the
Varela Project, a one-page citizen petition demanding free speech, a free
press, freedom of association, freedom of belief, private enterprise, free
elections and freedom for political prisoners. More than 35,000 people signed
the Varela Project, an extraordinary outpouring of protest—with nothing more
than pen and paper—against Castro’s decades of despotism. The regime responded
by ignoring the petition, arresting dozens of Payá’s followers and sending them
to prison for many years. After receiving multiple death threats, Payá was
killed in a suspicious car wreck on a remote country road. Pulitzer
Prize–winning reporter David E. Hoffman returns with an epic portrait of a lone
individual who had the courage, faith, and persistence to struggle for
democracy against an unforgiving dictator. At its heart, Give Me Liberty is a
sweeping account of one country’s tragic and continuing struggle for its
freedom.
Guerrilla Prince Georgie Anne Geyer 1993 Presents the story of the first modern
guerrilla leader, in which the charismatic Cuban revolutionary emerges as his
people's betrayer, motivated by megalomania and anti-Americanism
Young Castro Jonathan M. Hansen 2020-06-30 This intimate, revisionist portrait
of Fidel Castro, showing how an unlikely young Cuban led his country in
revolution and transfixed the world, is “sure to become the standard on
Castro’s early life” (Publishers Weekly). Until now, biographers have treated
Castro’s life like prosecutors, scouring his past for evidence to convict a
person they don’t like or don’t understand. Young Castro challenges us to put
aside the caricature of a bearded, cigar-munching, anti-American hothead to
discover how Castro became the dictator who acted as a thorn in the side of US
presidents for nearly half a century. In this “gripping and edifying
narrative…Hansen brings imposing research and notable erudition” (Booklist) to
Castro’s early life, showing Castro getting his toughness from a father who
survived Spain’s class system and colonial wars to become one of the most
successful independent plantation owners in Cuba. We see a boy running around
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that plantation more comfortable playing with the children of his father’s
laborers than his own classmates at elite boarding schools in Santiago de Cuba
and Havana. We discover a young man who writes flowery love letters from prison
and contemplates the meaning of life, a gregarious soul attentive to the needs
of strangers but often indifferent to the needs of his own family. These pages
show a liberal democrat who admires FDR’s New Deal policies and is skeptical of
communism, but is also hostile to American imperialism. They show an audacious
militant who stages a reckless attack on a military barracks but is canny about
building an army of resisters. In short, Young Castro reveals a complex man.
The first American historian in a generation to gain access to the Castro
archives in Havana, Jonathan Hansen was able to secure cooperation from
Castro’s family and closest confidants. He gained access to hundreds of neverbefore-seen letters and interviewed people he was the first to ask for their
impressions of the man. The result is a nuanced and penetrating portrait of a
man at once brilliant, arrogant, bold, vulnerable, and all too human: a man
who, having grown up on an island that felt like a colonial cage, was compelled
to lead his country to independence.
Fidel Castro Thomas M. Leonard 2004 Describes the life of the leader of Cuba,
outlines the four stages of the Cuban Revolution, narrates his successes and
failures, and includes a timeline extending from 1926 through 2002.
Bacardi and the Long Fight for Cuba Tom Gjelten 2008-09-04 In this widely
hailed book, NPR correspondent Tom Gjelten fuses the story of the Bacardi
family and their famous rum business with Cuba's tumultuous experience over the
last 150 years to produce a deeply entertaining historical narrative. The
company Facundo Bacardi launched in Cuba in 1862 brought worldwide fame to the
island, and in the decades that followed his Bacardi descendants participated
in every aspect of Cuban life. With his intimate account of their struggles and
adventures across five generations, Gjelten brings to life the larger story of
Cuba's fight for freedom, its tortured relationship with America, the rise of
Fidel Castro, and the violent division of the Cuban nation.
Who Was Fidel Castro? Sarah Fabiny 2017-08-22 When Fidel Castro died on
November 25, 2016, many people around the world responded with mixed emotions.
Learn all about the man who shaped Cuba for more than half a decade. After
overthrowing Fulgencia Batista in 1959, Fidel Castro became the leader of an
island country only ninety miles away from Florida. While in power, Castro
outlasted ten US presidents and turned the small nation into a one-party state
with influence over the entire world. Called a leader by some and a dictator by
others, Castro defined not one but several eras in world politics.
Cuba (Winner of the Pulitzer Prize) Ada Ferrer 2021-09-07 The epic history of
Cuba from before Columbus arrived to modern times and its complex relationship
with the United States
Castro's Daughter Alina Fernandez 1998-10-15 "Mommy, mommy, call him. Tell him
to come here right away. I have so many things to tell him!" I had a ton of
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things to tell him. I wanted him to find a solution to all the shortages of
clothes; of meat, so it would again be distributed through the ration books. I
also wanted to ask him to give our Christmas back. And to come live with us. I
wanted to let him know how much we really needed him... Fidel didn't answer my
letter. I kept writing him letters from a sweet and well-behaved child, a brave
but sad girl. Letters resembling those of a secret, spurned lover... As a girl
growing up in Cuba, Alina Fernandez found nothing abnormal in the fact that
Fidel Castro would occasionally visit her house bearing gifts just for her. At
the age of ten, her mother finally told her the truth: she was Castro's
Daughter.
Fidel Castro Robert E. Quirk 1993 A vivid biography goes beyond the story of
one man steering a nation on a perilous course to track the people of a small
nation caught in the uncertainty of perpetual revolution.
The Real Fidel Castro Leycester Coltman 2008-10-01 Rhetoric during and after
the Cold War years has painted starkly contrasting portraits of Cuba's Fidel
Castro: an unblemished idealist on the one hand, a ruthless dictator on the
other. This insightful book, the most intimate and dispassionate biography of
the revolutionary leader to date, shows that neither assessment is true.
Leycester Coltman, British ambassador to Cuba in the early 1990s, came as close
to personal friendship with Castro as any foreigner was permitted. With
frequent contact and regular conversations, Coltman was in a unique position to
observe the dictator's personality in both public and private situations. Here
he presents a close-up view of the man who for half a century has been loved,
admired, feared, and hated, but seldom really understood. Coltman chronicles
the events of the Cuban leader's extraordinary life from the political activism
of his university days in Havana to periods of exile, imprisonment, and
guerilla warfare alongside Che Guevara, to the uncertainties of his old age.
Drawing on personal observation and archival sources in Cuba and abroad,
Coltman explores the contradiction between the private character and the public
reputation, and highlights the complexities of the consummate actor who
continues to play a crucial role on the international stage.
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